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I Roderick Andrew am the IGAP Coordinator with the Manokotak Village Council and I
support SB61 because it will help keep our community clean and free from harmful
contamination. Also since my community is Rural with no roads connecting to and from other
communities. 

Roderick Andrew
IGAP Coordinator
Manokotak Village Council
P. O. Box 169
Manokotak, AK 99628
Phone: (907) 289-1437
Cell: (907) 493-6402
Fax: (907) 289-1235
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